
 

 

 

On December 19, 2015, David Muniz, EMT 

Instructor, provided Emergency Medical Tech-

nician training.  David will be teaching the 

Emergency Medical Technician Basic Pro-

gram course Spring 2016.   

 

The EMT course is designed to instruct stu-

dents with no previous medical training to the 

level of Emergency Medical Technician.  Af-

ter successful completion of the program, the 

student will be capable of performing the func-

tions proscribed by the US Department of 

Transportation (DOT) Emergency Medical 

Technician - Basic curriculum.  The EMS cer-

tification level is the foundation level for all 

emergency medical responders.   
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 Car-O-Liner training was held on 

December 15-16, 2015 in the Auto 

Collision Department.  Mr. Bob 

Hefty, General Manager at Perfor-

mance Tools, provided the training 

to three instructors Anthony Baca, 

Donnie Adkins, and Gene Sandoval.   

 Car-O-Liner hands on skills 

training combines the intellectual 

and experimental sides of learning, 

resulting in holistic learning experi-

ence that directly engages shops and 

technicians in collision repair.   Pictured above: Bob Hefty, Anthony Baca, Gene Sandoval and  
Donnie Adkins  

Emergency Medical Technician Course 

Car-O-Liner Training  

Pictured above: David Muniz, EMT 
Instructor and Erin Gilland  

Pictured above: Erin Gilland and Amanda Duran 


